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DENISTONE EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL GETS  

SCHOOL ZONE FLASHING LIGHTS 
 
School zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen today announced that school zone flashing lights 
have been installed at Denistone East Public School.  
 
“I recently announced that Ryde Council had approved the installation of privately funded 
flashing lights. The first set of lights has now gone live, at Denistone East Public School. 
 
“The P&C had contacted the local member, Victor Dominello, about the possibility of having 
flashing lights installed on Lovell Rd. Mr Dominello in turn contacted me and arrangements were 
made to install the lights. Installation commenced as soon as Council approval was received. 
 
“Home owners in the vicinity of other schools in the area have been canvassed in relation to 
hosting signs on their properties. It is anticipated that the installation of lights at several of those 
schools will commence shortly. 
 
For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404. 
 

 


